Dear Camden Planning,

Several Maryon Mews residents (myself included) who have made objections to the above planning application,
have done so in writing, sending them to

Development Management, Camden Town Hall, Judd Street, WC1 9JE.

However these objections do not appear in the "Consultation Responses" for the Application.

| would be grateful if you could confirm that they will in fact be taken into consideration.

Kind regards

Ms E F Rigby
15 Maryon Mews, NW3 2PU



